

AAUW Morgan Hill (CA) Branch c/o Peggy Martin Morgan Hill, CA 95037-6922

Dear AAUW Morgan Hill (CA) Branch Members,

Thank you for your contribution to AAUW! Your generosity fuels AAUW's critical mission work during these exceptionally challenging times. Working together with commitment and compassion we can create a future where women from all walks of life have access to bias-free educations, fair pay and the careers of their dreams.

Because of you, we've been making steady strides toward equity—but sadly women and their families are now losing vital ground. Just months after women became the majority of the workforce for the second time in U.S. history, they are suffering the heaviest economic fallout from the COVID19 pandemic. Women are overrepresented in the hardest-hit industries and shoulder a staggering two-thirds of the nation's \$1.54 billion in student-loan debt, with women of color bearing the greatest burden.

Your generosity is helping us to regain lost ground and secure lasting progress. With your support, we'll push elected officials to raise the minimum wage, keeping millions of families from living in poverty. We'll demand laws and policies that ensure women have access to equitable compensation, paid leave, equal educational opportunities and loan-forgiveness options. Because as long as one woman is denied equal pay or opportunities because of her gender, our work isn't done.

With your support, we can and will realize a fairer future for the next generation. Thank you for standing strong with AAUW!

Most sincerely,

Kimberly Churches Chief Executive Officer

Your branch gift of \$10000.00 on 12/29/2020 supported:

\$10000.00 to 9110-AAUW Greatest Needs Fund

Ouestions or concerns? Please email connect@aauw.org.